Referral to Environmental Assessment

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB) has been referred the Mackenzie
River Bridge Development for environmental assessment under Section 125 (1) of the Mackenzie Valley
Resource Management Act.

Referring Authority: Department of Fisheries and Oceans (DFO), Yellowknife, NT.

Reasons: The DFO referred this project on the basis of public concern.

Development: [,045 metre concrete and steel bridge composed of nine spans across the
Mackenzie River.

Location: Km 23, Highway 3, near Fort Providence (at current ferry crossing).

Developer: Deh Cho Bridge Corporation, Fort Providence, NT. e® "
For further information, contact: °
Kimbertey Cliffe-Phillips, Environmental Assessment Officer, 4 '.
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board : .
Box 938,200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue) . .
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 ° °
Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074
E-mail: Kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca % oe® °
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